
Events Guidance for Spectators (01/26/2022)
STARTING MONDAY, JANUARY 31, 2022

Components in this document are necessary to conduct an OIA athletic event until COVID-19 pandemic
restrictions are no longer in effect. Subject to change.

Mask Wearing

Masks are required for all spectators during indoors and outdoor events.

Spectators

Spectators need to be fully vaccinated or provide a negative COVID-19 test taken
within 48 hours of the event - an antigen or PCR test taken through a
CLIA-certified laboratory or under an approved CLIA Certificate of Waiver will be
accepted.

TICKETS WILL GO ON SALE STARTING MONDAY, JANUARY 31 AT NOON
Ticket Sales for Winter Sports: Basketball, Soccer Championship Playoff Events
(Fans will not be allowed for wrestling)

On-line via Ticket Spicket ONLY. General Admission price for all. Up to five (5) tickets per purchase
limit. (A service charge will be added to the ticket price). No Student Activity Passes will be accepted.

Website to purchase tickets: https://spicket.events/oahu

Quick Start Guide for purchasing via Ticket Spicket: Quick Start Guide

Video on how to purchase tickets: https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=7UdW5MfsISg

There shall be no socializing before or after the scheduled event.

https://spicket.events/oahu
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1fvpNxSQgqQTvFDufI_t4bCf7n5xjt3TE/view?usp=sharing
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=7UdW5MfsISg

